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SUMMER AS IT SHOULD BE...

October 20, 2022

We are looking forward to our fall event, which will
be held from 1pm until 4pm on Saturday, October
22nd. This year, we are trying something new and
hosting a trunk or treat & craft fair, with music,
Juliana’s Pizza, and bounce houses. We hope that
many Sudbury residents can join us for a fun,
festive, fall afternoon.

The camp enroliment process is well underway. Our
application went live on September 21st, and our
year round staff has been diligently working ever
since to finalize enroliments and place campers in
groups. Although it seems as though the summer of
2022 is barely in our rearview mirrors, our record
number of applicants is proof that our camp families
are already eager to plan for the summer of 2023.

Our property manager and his team are hard at work on fall maintenance projects,
including annual pond maintenance, securing buildings and equipment for the winter,
and touching up paint on all of our pavilions.

We are also working towards accessibility improvements on property. We have met
with Sudbury Facilities Director Sandra Duran to discuss both short and long-term
goals, and the ADA improvements included in the contract between the Town of
Sudbury and Camp Sewataro. We are also securing an engineer to begin the process
of creating accessible parking and pathways for the resident swim program slated to
open in June of 2023.

Thank you,
The Sewataro Team



